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NOTICE OF COMMUNITY CONVERSATION – March 13, 2025 at 6 p.m. at Gerlach Community Center

In lieu of a Citizen Advisory Board meeting, Washoe County invites the residents of Gerlach/Empire to a community conversation surrounding the future of EMS and Fire service to the area. Washoe County Assistant County Manager Dave Solaro will be present, as will members of the Pyramid Lake Paiute Tribe Fire/Rescue & EMS. Please join us for this problem-solving community discussion and brainstorm. 
Questions? Dial 311 or email cab@washoecounty.gov. 

Zoom Option: https://washoecounty-gov.zoom.us/j/96953286090
Posting locations. Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the following locations: Washoe County Administration Building (1001 E. Ninth Street, Bld. A); and online at notice.nv.gov and https://www.washoecounty.us/your_government/board_committees/index.php 

image1.png




